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ASX Release: Friday 9 September 2022 

Change of Company Secretary 
 

 
Quickstep Holdings Limited (ASX:QHL) (Company) advises that Ms Jillian McGregor has resigned as Company Secretary 
of the Company and that the Board has appointed Mr Craig Roelofsz as Company Secretary effective today.  
 
The Company thanks Ms McGregor for her contribution as Company Secretary and welcomes Mr Roelofsz to the 
Company. 
 
Mr Roelofsz will also replace Ms McGregor as the person responsible for communication between the Company and ASX 
for the purposes of ASX Listing Rule 12.6.  
 
This announcement was authorised for release by Mark Burgess (Managing Director) of Quickstep Holdings Limited. 
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